
Public Hearing Notice

City of Philadelphia

The Committee on Public Health and Human Services of the Council of the City of Philadelphia will 

hold a Public Hearing on Monday, March 6, 2017, at 12:00 PM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear 

testimony on the following item:

Resolution authorizing Council's Committee on Public Health and Human 

Services to hold hearings on the impact of the repeal of the Affordable Care Act 

on the residents of the City of Philadelphia, and particularly on low-income and 

elderly populations, and further investigating the City of Philadelphia's 

preparedness to address the increase of those who would be without adequate 

healthcare insurance.
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Copies of the foregoing item are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, 

City Hall.

Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on Public Health and Human 

Services, open to the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed item.

Michael Decker

Chief Clerk
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